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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

 Michael L Evans OBJ2013/3487/P 142-150 Arlington Road

London

NW1 7HP

Elaine Quigley 12/07/2013  19:09:53

Response:

Whilst I have no objection to the redevelopment of the above site to residential housing, I object strongly to the building of a top floor that far exceeds the height and profile of the current building.  The 

top floor will significantly alter the vista from my living room, terrace and one of my bedrooms, and result in a substantial loss of privacy.  The building will be higher than any other in the area and 

completely out of place in what I understood to be a conservation area.
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